
Submitter: Charlotte Gilbride 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am adamantly opposed to this bill that would change Oregon elections. Oregon’s 

mail in ballot system is working very well & should not be changed. Our elections 

seem to have very detailed measures & many officials to vote for. It’s convenient to 

be able to thoroughly read the voter phamphlet & take the time at home to make 

informed decisions. Honestly, some years it takes me 2+ hours to fill out my ballot. 

It’s nice that Oregonians can do it on their own time. I believe voter turnout will 

significantly decrease if we have to vote in person. Oregonians will have to wait in 

lines, take time off work, hire childcare & many others inconveniences to vote in 

person. Let’s not mess with a good thing. I urge you to vote NO on this bill. Thank 

you. 


